
Vine School Health Center 
220 Langland Street 
Knoxville, TN  37915 

(Langland Building in the back) 
 (865) 594-5078 

Date:  _________________ 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Your child has been given an appointment for a physical examination 
at the Vine School Health Center. The reason for this examination is: 
 
Required for school 
 
Required to participate in Sports 
 
The appointment is: 
 
Date: ________________  Day: ______________    Time:  ___________ 
 
Please bring all the completed paperwork to the appointment. If your 
child has health insurance or TennCare, please bring the card to the 
appointment. If your child is uninsured, there is a generous sliding fee 
scale available.  
 
IMPORTANT!  If you or your child is not able to come to his or her 
appointment for any reason, please call the phone number above to 
cancel or reschedule.  You may visit the clinic’s web site (vine-school-
health-center.knoxschools.org) for information about the clinic and 
directions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ginny Ferraris 


